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I15-1  The comment provides an introductory statement to the letter, noting that the authors 
are longtime residents of the area and that their home is currently surrounded on three 
sides by wind turbines, and they experience the impacts of these existing turbines 
daily. The comment does not raise an issue related to the adequacy of the analysis 
contained within the Draft Environmental Impact Report (EIR); therefore, no further 
response is required. 

I15-2 The comment states the turbines ruin their scenic view and they also deal with the 
“whooshing” sound that can be extremely loud, operating over a 24/7 time period. The 
comment also states that the proposed Campo Wind Project with Boulder Brush 
Facilities (Project) and Torrey Wind would bring the turbines even closer to the 
authors’ home, which, if approved, would result in more noise within the area. The 
comment concludes with the statement that the current setback restriction is extremely 
inadequate. In response, the noise impacts of the Project are addressed in Chapter 2.6, 
Noise, and Appendix G, Acoustical Analysis Report, of the Draft EIR. Also please refer 
to Global Response GR-4, Noise. The comment does not provide any information that 
would necessitate revisions to the noise impact analysis contained within the Draft EIR.  

I15-3 The comment states that, as retired seniors, the author will have no way to relocate if 
the conditions become intolerable, and that they are stuck with the negative impact on 
property values as a result of the wind turbine projects. In regard to property values, 
please refer to Global Response GR-1, Socioeconomic Impacts. The comment does not 
raise an issue related to the adequacy of the analysis contained within the Draft EIR; 
therefore, no further response is required. 

I15-4  The County of San Diego acknowledges the comment and notes that it expresses 
opposition to the Project but does not raise any issue concerning the adequacy of the 
Draft EIR. No further response is required.  

I15-5 The comment provides concluding remarks and suggests that wind power generation 
companies should reduce the size of their projects or relocate them so as to minimize 
negative effects on homeowners. The comment does not raise any issue concerning the 
adequacy of the Draft EIR; therefore, no further response is required.   
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